Breton, Mary B

From: David Small <smalldw201@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 9:58 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: A stupid rule.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Any planned rule that makes it more difficult for Mainers to purchase gasoline powered vehicles is out of touch with
reality. Conditions that exist in this state make the use of EVs both unacceptable and dangerous, particularly in winter
when one could be easily caught out in a blizzard for hours at zero degrees. The headlong rush to attain net zero carbon
emissions is foolhardy and totally unnecessary. Yes, there is climate change occurring. There has always been climate
change, and there will always be climate change. However to blame it on man's activities is beyond ridiculous.Unless you
want a revolt on your hands such as has not yet been experienced, you should rethink this rulemaking fallacy.

David Small
Norridgewock



